
 

 

          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 13, 2024 
 
Re: Public Construction Meeting #3 

2024 Sowden and Grace Street Reconstruction 
 Platteville, Wisconsin 
  
Dear Property Owner/Tenant: 
 
On Monday, September 23, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. there will be a public construction update meeting 
held to discuss the work that has been completed to date on Sowden and Grace Street as well 
as the project’s upcoming schedule.  We will also answer any questions that you may have 
regarding the project.  
 
The meeting will be held at the intersection of Sowden and Grace Street, rain or shine, with 
representatives from Delta 3 Engineering and the City of Platteville present. 
 
If you are unable to attend and have questions regarding the project, please feel free to contact 
me at (608) 348-5355, extension 1002, or at dan@delta3eng.biz.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

DELTA 3 ENGINEERING, INC. 
 
  
 
 
Daniel J. Dreessens, P.E. 
Civil Engineer / Vice-President 

mailto:dan@delta3eng.biz

